VILLAGE OF TOBACCOVILLE

CALLED COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 - 6 p.m.

OATH OF OFFICE — MAYOR OF TOBACCOVILLE
District Court Judge Theodore Kazaskos, 21* Judicial District of North Carolina, administered
the oath of the office of Mayor for the Village of Tobaccoville to Mark Baker.

CALL TO ORDER

After a short break, Mayor Baker called the meeting to order. Mayor Pro Tem Myron Marion
gave the invocation and led the Pledge of Allegiance. The following elected officials and staff
were present: Mayor Mark Baker, Mayor Pro Tem Myron Marion, Council Member Lori Shore-
Smith, Administrator Dan Corder, Attorney Eliott Fus, and Clerk Robin Key. Total attendance:
20. Mayor Baker advised the audience that Council Member Joyce McGee was at home
recovering from surgery and extended get well wishes from the Village.

The purpose of the meeting was to interview four residents who have expressed interest in
serving out the term of the vacant council seat which expires in November, 2017. The following
candidates were interviewed by members of the Council:

1. Dr. Ken Bradstock — 3594 Tobaccoville Road. Dr. Bradstock is a 40-year resident of
Tobaccoville and a retired Hospice chaplain.

2. Darrell Rogers — 3270 Spainhour-Mill Road. Mr. Rogers is a 15-year resident of Tobaccoville
and has been self-employed for 23 years.

3. Boyce Shore — 3650 Rolling Hill Drive. Mr. Shore is a life-long resident of Tobaccoville and
is a self-employed photographer and educator at Woodland Christian School.

4. Steve Wood - 8098 Reynolda Road, Pfafftown. Mr. Wood’s family moved to the area in 1955,
and he has been retired for 11 years.

After all the candidates were interviewed, Mayor Baker announced that a decision will be made
at the February 2, 2017 Council meeting in order to allow Council Member McGee to
participate.

ADJOURNMENT
Council Member Shore-Smith made a motion to adjourn. Mayor Pro Tem Marion seconded and
the meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

SEAL
Robin S. Key Village Clerk Mark Baker, Mayor




